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MEDIA ADVISORY 
Weekday road closure due to construction work at Ross Reservoir  

 

Dibblee/Lagunitas Road between Natalie Coffin Green Park and Glenwood Avenue will be 
closed to vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through 
Friday, from August 3 through August 28, due to the Ross Reservoir landslide repair work. The 
road will remain open on weekends. 

During construction, pedestrians can access the watershed via the Lower Ross Trail from 
Glenwood Avenue to Phoenix Lake.  
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